
At St. Cuthbert’s we ...
Explore ...

Visit our capital city

Climb a fell

Spend a night away 
from home

Visit a castle or historic

house

Visit a range of places 
of worship

Visit the beach

Learn about and walk 
along Hadrian’s Wall

Learn about our local 
area we live in

Learn about famous 
people from our local 
area

Enhance Our Community...

Carry out the Corporal 
Works of Mercy

Learn how to save a life

Learn from the emergency 
services

Learn about Fair Trade

Help people younger than 
ourselves

Take part in democratic 
elections and referendums 

Attend Mass and celebrate 
some of the Sacraments

Care for our planet

Create...

Perform a play, dance, or 
piece of music for others

Learn to play a musical 
instrument

Visit a theatre and an art 
gallery, watch a play and 
listen to live music

Display art work for 
others

Work with an artist

Perform as part of a 
choir

Perform a song in 
another language

Lead healthy lifestyles...

Take part in a range of 
activities

Exercise regularly and 
keep fit

Act as Play Leaders

Learn how to keep 
ourselves safe and happy

Know where to get help 
with a problem

Learn to swim and cycle 
safely

Represent our school at 
sporting events

Learn to prepare and 
cook dishes as part of a 
balanced diet

Learn how to stay safe 
when using digital 
devices and when online

And...

Meet a range of people

Listen to a wide range of 
stories 

Learn about enterprise 
and running a business

Enjoy stories from a 
range of authors and 
cultures

Plant seeds and grow 
food to eat

Use technology 
effectively to support 
our learning


